
To Whom it Concerns - 
I'm writing to ask you to please support HB 4075. The life of a coyote should not be a sport that is 
rewarded with money. As a concerned citizen, I was shocked to learn about the gruesome nature of 
these killing contests. I would be incredibly grateful for your support. Thank you for your time and 
consideration.  
 


